
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, THAT THE CITY OF CALABASAS 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR’S HEARING SCHEDULED FOR 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 16, 2021 AT 2:00PM, CITY HALL HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED.   

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THE CONTENTS OF THIS 

PUBLIC NOTICE, PLEASE CONTACT ELIZABETH PARKER, EXECUTIVE 

ASSISTANT, AT (818) 224-1600. 

 

 

______________________________ 

Maureen Tamuri, AIA, AICP 

Community Development Director      

 


